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NOTICE OF CANCELATION

THE CITY PERSONNEL BOARD
MEETING
HAS BEEN CANCELED FOR
WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 14, 2016
oot FOR LACK OF A QUORUM.

Albuquerque

THE NEXT SCHEDULED
New Mesico 87103 MEETING IS
WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 12, 2016

www.cabq.gov

If you have any squestions please contact Stephante Apodaca at (3051924 3054,
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